
  

 

Today 
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

Nursery – Bette Dahl (Bethany Stuckey); Sunday School – Taylor Waidelich 
 

Sound – Caleb Waidelich; Video – Brody Beck; Projection – Doug Nofziger   
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 

 Reminder:  The Adult Summer Elective Sunday School classes continue today.   

The class on Jonah through Rightnow Media will meet in the fellowship hall, the  

Evangelism class will meet in the south overflow area and the class on Prayer  

will meet in the north overflow area. 

6:00pm  Harrison Lake Gospel Drive-In with Gene Zenz 

 

This Week at Lockport 
 

TUESDAY 
 

 9:30am  Ladies Bible Study Alumni Brunch.  Even if you no longer attend the  

Bible Study, but did earlier, you are welcome to join them. 

WEDNESDAY 
   

6:45pm  Leadership Team meeting 
 

7:00pm  The MYF will be meeting to play Bible Jeopardy. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY                      
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

9:30am  Family Fun Day!  Pastor Gary Stuckey will bring the morning message.   

Other participants will be Laurin Wyse – worship leader; Elaine Frey –  

scripture reader; Erika Nofziger & band – congregational singing and Galen  

Nofziger – sharing & prayer time.  Laurin Wyse will be the coordinator.      
 

  Nursery – Amanda Wyse (Janelle Beck) 
 

  Sound – Al Stuckey; Video – Brody Beck; Projection – Doug Nofziger  
 

  No Sunday School classes will be meeting because of Family Fun Day. 

 

Sharing Together in Community 
 

We extend birthday greetings to Harvey Bok who will celebrate his 77th birthday 

on Monday, July 8; to Dave Votaw who will celebrate his 75th birthday on Tuesday, 

July 9 and to Shelba Nofziger who will celebrate her 87th birthday on Thursday, July 

11! 

 

Just a reminder:  The Dollar Fund is available to assist those with financial needs in 

our community.  Contact us when you see a need.  Thank you, Wyman & Rhonda 

Stuckey and Mike Kelly 

 

Please Note:  If you are currently receiving the Rejoice magazine and no longer 

want to receive it, please let Barb in the church office know as soon as possible!  

You would save the church some money!  

 

 

 

 

 

Note from Leadership Team: One of the challenges of Sabbatical is for Matt to have 

time and space to disconnect from pastoral duties while at the same time remain 

connected as a neighbor and friend.  To do this we feel it would be helpful for Matt, 

Megan, and family to be welcome to attend events such as the Family Fun Day, the Day 

in the Park, or even a SS class gathering should they choose to do so.  When you see 

them, know that they are with us as friends, not as Pastor.  We encourage you to speak 

with them about life in general, but not about life in the church. 

 

The Job Discernment list for the 2024-2025 church year is posted on the back 

window of the sanctuary.  Please check it over to make sure your information is correct.  

If you are not signed up for a particular job and would like to be, please write your 

name down under that committee or job.  We would like to have the list of jobs 

finalized by July 14th.  A vote of affirmation will be taken on July 21st.  A big “Thank 

You” to all who so graciously volunteered to help in the many different ways within the 

church as we look forward to another year of living and working together as the Body 

of Christ.   The Gifts for Ministry Team 

 

Family Fun Day is just around the corner.  It’s a day you won’t want to miss.  The 

day’s events will include lunch from 11:00am-1:30pm, provided by food trucks (free 

will donations); 12-2:00pm minute to win games; noon-4:00 inflatables – obstacle 

course and water slide; 3:00-4:00pm a game of kickball for anyone who wants to 

participate.  We will also have activities celebrating the 25th anniversary of the Lockport 

Bridge throughout the day noon-4:00pm.  Dress casual and prepared to get wet if you 

plan to go down the water slide.  No Sunday School classes will be meeting this day.   

If you have any questions, you can contact Judy Stuckey. 

 

LOCKPORT BRIDGE – As part of the Family Fun Day on July 14, we will be 

celebrating the 25th anniversary of the Lockport Bridge.  We would like feature pictures 

of the bridge…Family Pictures, Senior Pictures, or just general pictures of the bridge.  

We would also love any pictures, paintings, or drawings of the previous bridges.  These 

pictures will be displayed in the  fellowship hall during the Family Fun Day event.  

Please email the pictures to (projection.lockport@gmail.com).  If you do not have them 

digitally, the photos can either be displayed, or you can contact John Dinius to help get  

them scanned in.  Thank you for your participation! 

 

School Kits  The Lockport MW is again collecting school kits for MCC to distribute to 

families around the world struggling to afford basic school supplies.  School bags are 

located in the north entrance for you to take and bring back filled.  Please sign your 

name and the number of bags you take.  Items to put in the bags are as follows: 4 spiral 

or perforated-pages notebooks with 70 sheets; 1 ruler (flat, good quality); 12 colored 

pencils; 8 new unsharpened pencils; 1 large eraser; 4 new black or blue ballpoint pens. 

Please return your filled bags by September 1.  The MW will add a small metal pencil 

sharpener to each bag upon returning. 
 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  
 

 

Dave Votaw, recovering from a  

medical procedure  

Eldon Birky, recovering at home 

Pray for John (Rollin’s son) and  

Sandy Miller and family for the  

loss of their brother-in-law,  

Deputy Bill Butler 
 

Others with health concerns: 

Harvey Bok, Bruce Yancey, Veria 

Frank, Barb Mabus, Jon Stuckey, 

Rollin Miller, Sherm Hathaway, 

Nancy Crossgrove,  Carl Short, 

Ron Stockburger, Larry 

Langenderfer, Janet Turner, 

Felicia Stuckey, Verlene Drohan, 

Marvin Short, Mark Stamm, 

Robert Reyes, Isaac Grieser, Jeff 

Clark, Dave Buehrer, Keith 

Schroeder, Tyler Mignin, Shauna 

Rasor, Stella Campbell  

Our Church Family: 

Rollin Miller & Richard Stuckey,  

 Seniors of the week 

Matt & Megan Weaver & family on  

sabbatical 
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The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family,  

serving with Life Action in  

Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl,  

serving with MCC in Juarez,  

Mexico 

Compassion Medical Clinic of  

Williams County  

Free Clinic of Fulton County  

CPC Women’s Health Resource  

Pray for participants of Just  

Peace Pilgrimage as they  

discern the response for their  

congregation  (Mission Minder) 

 

 

Global Requests 

The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

Conflict in Israel & Palestine  

Haiti 

Papua New Guinea – landslide 

 

Other Requests 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 

 
                  Worship Service    147 

 

         Budget           $8,845.00 

        Good Shepherd Church      $1,200.00 

        Dollar Offering            $93.00 

        Capital Fund       $20.00     

        Primary Sunday School              $7.00 

 

 

Coming Events 

                      
      July 14        Family Fun Day 

      July 27        Lockport Seniors boat cruise 

      July 30        Day in the Park 

           Sept 18        Lockport Seniors go to Mud Hens game  

                Sept 20-22        Church Campout at Sauder Village  

 

 

Mission Minders 

 
Participants from Belmont Mennonite Church, in Elkhart, Indiana, have just 

returned from a week-long Mennonite Mission Network-sponsored Just Peace 

Pilgrimage (JPP).  Pray for them as they discern what Jesus’ response is for their 

congregation, after witnessing the reality of life along the Mexico-United States 

border in southern Texas. 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

419-682-1831 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8a-3p 

 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 

(on Sabbatical) 

 

Pastor Gary Stuckey 

419-572-9594 

gary.lockport@gmail.com  

 

Leadership Team Members: 

Jeff Roth 419-445-0223 

Kayla King 419-572-0868 

  Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108 

  Galen Nofziger 419-572-0707 
 

 
Lockport Mennonite Church 

July 7, 2024 
 

Prelude 
 

Welcome and Announcements 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Offering/Dollar Offering 
 

Children’s Lesson 
 

Congregational Singing 
  

Scripture Reading  
Numbers 27:1-11 & Psalm 19:7-11 

 

Message    
 

Sending Song 
 

Sharing & Prayer  
 

Sending  
 

Worship Leader – Todd Schmucker 
Congregational Singing – Mark Beck 
Offertory – Chris Keiser 
Children’s Lesson – Lisa Waidelich 
Scripture Reader – Luana King 
Message – Jackie Wyse-Rhodes 
Sharing & Prayer – Pastor Gary Stuckey 
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